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  THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

Update on the mothballing project  

Merry Christmas and happy New Year to all our members and supporters. 

It might seem that THACS is dormant, but I am pleased to report that the mothballing 
project has been quietly making progress behind the scenes. In particular, we have built 
two groups of digital files that are now ready for use. 

Archive. The first group is an archive of material that might be of historical interest in 
the future.  

Legacy Resources. The second group consists of documents that could be useful 
resources for anyone seeking to revive THACS or start a new society.    

These two groups of files can now be accessed via the THACS page on the Tewin 
Village website, so please take a look.  

Other work is being done in preparation for the closing down of the society and I will 
update you on that in due course. 

 
Ray Keppler 
THACS Chairman 
 


